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Communications have a conversation with DCE about certificates of completion and attendance, etc. 
and how these are advertised as this will have an impact on external parties.  Committee members 
briefly viewed the DCE website and looked at the professional development page which lists non-credit 
bearing development.  It was suggested that perhaps this page clarify that these programs are, in fact, 
non-credit bearing.  Stewart will look into this.  Bennett asked for the recommendation of the 
committee on how and what to pursue from this topic.  At this stage a more limited approach would be 
better.  Committee members suggested perhaps Stewart could provide them with the vetting process 
used for approving these non-credit bearing programs that are offered through DCE.  Stewart would be 
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keeping a student engaged.  It was suggested perhaps 


